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On 25 October 2024, Ambassador Nishimaki hosted UNICEF and media representatives 

at his residence. The same group visited Khorixas town in Kunene Region on 8 and 9 

October 2024 to familiarize themselves with the circumstances of medical care at the 

district hospital and the remote area. During the meeting, there was discussion on 

issues in the public health in Namibia as well as the possibility of cooperation to 

address these issues. 
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